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Fannie Lou Hamer Coalition will be supporting Paul Berry, III 
for St. Louis County Executive 

As leaders in North County, our community looks to us for guidance. While there is no such 
thing as the perfect candidate, there is such a thing as the wrong candidate. Sam Page is the 
wrong candidate for St. Louis County. Individually, we all consider ourselves Democrats, but this 
County Executive’s race is not about party. In under two years as County Executive, Sam Page 
has proven himself to be as conniving, vindictive and self-serving as his predecessor. Moreover, 
he has displayed even less in the way of transparency than the former County Executive. Page 
has neither earned the support of our community nor has he shown that he values it.  
 
Given the circumstances, we are supporting Paul Berry, III for County Executive and we believe 
a lot of people in North County will be doing the same. Over recent weeks, Mr. Berry has 
spoken with us and demonstrated his commitment to North County and in maintaining open and 
free lines of communication with North County leadership. We are confident that Mr. Berry is the 
best choice for County Executive in November 2020, for the communities we represent. 
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